DEESIDE NETBALL CLUB   
DEVELOPMENT PLAN STATEMENT  

Our aim is to recruit and encourage young players, by advertising the club with posters to junior and senior schools in the immediate area. The future of our club at every level depends on developing the Junior and Senior players and encouraging them to participate on a weekly basis and to continue their involvement in all aspects of the club.  
We are an open club and are committed to enthuse, retain and develop young players, no matter where they come from, or their level of ability.  
Building on current good practice we aim to help young people get more from their involvement in the sport of netball.  
We know that our club can provide excellent coaching, competition and participation opportunities for young people. 
We are committed to working with Sports Development, local authorities, education services and schools so that we can provide development opportunities for all our players. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]At Deeside Netball Club we recognise how important it is for those girls and young women who have an interest in netball that our ‘open club policy’ will give them easier access to Netball and  for them to realise their full potential.

